
From: Norah Martinez
To: Mike Murray
Cc: Britta Muiznieks; Cyndy Holda; Darrell  Echols; John McCutcheon; Paul Stevens; Steve D Thompson; Thayer

Broili; Jon Anglin; Bill Wright
Subject: Re: Cape Point boat launch question
Date: 05/13/2008 07:46 PM

Mike

Following our in-park discussion last week we probably still need to decide what to
allow in regards to vessel launch and recovery oceanside.  We can either:

1.  Close all areas in resource closures to launching or recovery of vessels and all
other oceanside areas are open to boat launching or,

2.  No launching .5 miles from Cape Point, Hatteras Inlet or Bodie Island spit. 
Otherwise all oceanside areas open to boat launching.  (This is how the proposed
reg reads now in the 2008 Supt compendium)

3.  Or designate specific launch sites

Other suggestions?  I am good with either 1 or 2.  If we find that we have a
particular safety  issue we can address it by designating a specific launch or
recovery site.

Norah Martinez
Chief Ranger
Cape Hatteras NS
1401 National Park Drive
Manteo, NC  27954

252-473-2111  ext.119
▼ Mike Murray

Mike
Murray

05/06/2008
01:38 PM
EST

    

    To:    Britta Muiznieks/CAHA/NPS@NPS, John
McCutcheon/CAHA/NPS@NPS
    cc:    Norah Martinez/CAHA/NPS@NPS, Paul
Stevens/CAHA/NPS@NPS, Thayer Broili/CAHA/NPS@NPS, Cyndy
Holda/CAHA/NPS@NPS, Darrell Echols/CAHA/NPS@NPS, Steve D
Thompson/CAHA/NPS@NPS
    Subject:    Cape Point boat launch question

A question has come up about whether it is permissible to go by boat
from the Ramp 43 or 44 ORV accessible beach area out to Cape Point
to by-pass the LETE closure.  My feeling is that it would be permissible,
provided we designate an area for boat launch/landing and no
launching or landing is allowed within a resource closure.   From a
boater safety point of view, I don;t know if it is a good idea to allow
small boats to launch/land, obviously at their own risk, in the ocean
surf zone.  I think the boats can do what they want in the water
outside the boundary.  Our regulatory control mechanism is whether
we designate a launch area or not. 
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Please think about the LE, resources management and public safety
pros and cons of this and be prepared to discuss it during the Wed
bird call.  If we were to allow it, what sort of restrictions on location,
time, etc., if any,  would we want to establish?

Thanks,

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to
which it is addressed.  This communication may contain information
that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally
exempt from disclosure. 
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